
 

 

Steamer Service Day 

April 30, 2025 

 

 

Parents/Guardians: 

 

On April 30, Fulton High School will be participating in Steamer Service Day. This is an 

early release day so students will be dismissed at 12:20.  
 

Why a service day? 

It is important that students understand the importance of giving back to their 

community and this is a great opportunity for them to do just that. They will be able to 

decide where they would like to help. The biggest encouragement we need from you is 

making sure your child is in attendance so we can complete the projects we have on our 

agenda. Students will be able to use the day as volunteer work to put on future resumes 

or applications, as well as fulfilling Sauk IMPACT hours. 
 

What will students be doing? 

●​ Bike path cleanup 

●​ FHS landscaping 

●​ Local park cleanup 

●​ Transportation building painting 
 

What to bring 

●​ Gloves 

●​ Rakes 

●​ Water bottles 

●​ Sunscreen 

●​ Bug spray 

 

Safety first! 

Fulton Police, Fulton Fire, and Public Works will be on hand for traffic control, to 

properly handle any hazardous waste, and disposal of all trash cleanup. River Bend will 

provide transportation, gloves, and safety vest for our students working within the 

community. Students will be receiving a survey that enables them to choose their work 

area.  

 

We are looking forward to an incredibly successful and fun day with our students and 

staff. We will be offering a cookout style lunch within the school day. If you have any 

questions or concerns about your student participating, please contact Mr. Parsons at 

the high school. 

 

 


